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         Salisbury Conservation Commission 

        Meeting Summary 
       May 24, 2023 

  
 

 
Dave Kelly, Chairman Present Kathleen Doyle, Member Present 
Laura Deming, Vice Chairman 
Cheryl Bentley, Secretary 
Bill MacDuffie, Member 

Present Sarah John, Member Present 
Present 
Present 

Michael Rossetti, Member 
 

Absent 
 
 

Visitors:  Eric Swendson and Paula Munier Lee.  
 
Chairman Dave Kelly called the meeting to order at 7:03 p.m.  
 
Previous Meeting Minutes - Members reviewed the April 26, 2023 draft meeting minutes.  Member 
Sarah John motioned to accept the minutes without changes.  Member Bill MacDuffie 
seconded that motion.  All voted in favor.  Motion carried. 
 
Old Business - No additional information on Bay Road as of yet.  Secretary Cheryl Bentley will call 
NHDES for information regarding the Bay Road. 
 
Discussion ensued regarding Member Mike Rossetti suggestion of an overlay district.  The 
Conservation Committee will wait for more information before we discuss this possibility. 
 
We have not heard back from NHDES regarding our sampling equipment, resulting in our inability to 
make a schedule for the upcoming sampling season.  Chairman Dave Kelly will check on VRAP 
training and status of equipment. 
 
New Business - A June 5th walk behind the Maplewood ballfield planned by the Salisbury Selectmen 
for 6:30 p.m. for anyone interested.   
 
Mail - No mail.  
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, June 28, 2023. 
 
Adjournment - Member Bill MacDuffie motioned to adjourn, Member Sarah John seconded that 
motion, all voted in favor.  Meeting adjourned at 7:33 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted by: 
Cheryl Bentley 
 
_________________________________________ 
Dave Kelly, Chairman 

 


